

**Task 1. Put the Adverbs of Frequency in the correct position in each sentence. - Đặt các Trạng từ chỉ Tần suất vào chỗ đúng trong câu.**

1. He plays golf on Sunday. (sometimes)

.....

2. The weather is bad in November. (always)

.....

3. We have fish for dinner. (seldom)

.....

4. Peter doesn't get up before seven. (usually)

.....

5. They watch TV in the afternoon. (never)

.....

6. My brother, Tony, is late for the interview. (rarely)

.....

7. He helps his father. (always)

.....

8. How do you go shopping? (often)

.....

9. I don't do my homework after school. (hardly)

.....

10. The school bus arrives at seven. (every day)

.....

**Task 2. Write these sentences in positive (+), negative (-) or question (?) form. - Viết các câu sau dưới dạng khẳng định (+), phủ định (-) hoặc câu hỏi (?).**

1. The girl often listens to pop music.

(-) .....

(?) .....

2. I am from Hanoi, the capital of Vietnam.

(-) .....

(?) .....

3. My father doesn't keep the greenhouse warm at night.

(+) .....

(?) .....

4. Does Danny remember to phone his father on Sundays?

(+) .....

(-) .....

5. They don't do their homework after school.

(+) .....

(?) .....

**Task 3. Complete the sentences with suitable words DO, DOES, DON'T, DOESN'T. – Hoàn thành câu với các từ DO, DOES, DON'T, DOESN'T thích hợp.**

1. My mother likes chocolate, but she ..... like biscuits.
2. .... the children wear uniform at your school?
3. Lynn's father watches badminton on TV, but he ..... watch judo.
4. Where ..... the Masons buy their furniture?
5. .... the cat like to sleep on the sofa?
6. My dogs love bones, but they ..... love cheese.
7. Where ..... Sam and Ben hide their pocket money?
8. We eat pizza, but we ..... eat hamburgers.
9. .... Mrs Miller read magazines?
10. .... the boys play cricket outside?
11. Please ..... play with your food.
12. She ..... the cleaning three times a week.
13. We ..... go out very much because we have a baby.
14. I ..... want to talk about my neighbourhood any more.
15. How much ..... it cost to phone overseas?

**Task 4. Circle the correct word. – Khoanh tròn đáp án đúng.**

1. We sometimes read/reads books.
2. Emily go/goes to the art club.
3. It often rain/rains on Sundays.
4. Pete and his sister wash/washes the family car.
5. I always hurry/hurries to the bus stop.
6. She speak/speaks four languages.
7. Jane is a teacher. She teach/teaches English.
8. Those shoes cost/costs too much.
9. We both listen/listens to the radio in the morning.

**Task 5. Put the words below in the correct order. – Sắp xếp các từ dưới đây thành câu.**

1. always/ at nine o'clock/ out of the garage/ in the morning/ drives/ his car/ he  
.....
2. a parking place/ near the shops/ they/ find/ rarely  
.....
3. fly/ with my parents/ to Florida/ sometimes/ I/ in spring  
.....
4. late/ comes/ she/ often/ to school/ in winter  
.....

5. meet/ at the sports ground/ they/ after dinner/ always/ their friends

.....

6. enjoys/ swimming/ in our pool/ always/ in the morning/ she

.....

7. mother/ On/ the/ my/ always/ washing/ does/ Mondays

.....

8. out/ once/ put/ I/ dustbins/ week/ the/ a

.....

9. a/ go/ with/ often/ walk/ dog/ for/ We/ our

.....

10. sister/ ironing/ sometimes/ My/ the/ does

.....

**Task 6. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D. - Chọn đáp án A, B, C hoặc D.**

1. I ..... know the correct answer.  
A. do                                      B. does                                      C. don't                                      D. doesn't
2. They ..... agree with my opinion.  
A. are                                      B. do                                      C. don't                                      D. aren't
3. Kathy usually ..... next to the window during the class.  
A. sits                                      B. sitting                                      C. sit                                      D. is sit
4. What does this word .....?  
A. means                                      B. meaning                                      C. mean                                      D. is mean
5. He ..... share anything to me.  
A. don't do                                      B. isn't                                      C. not                                      D. doesn't
6. I come from Canada. Where ..... you come from?  
A. are                                      B. do                                      C. is                                      D. not
7. Jane ..... tea very often.  
A. doesn't drink                                      B. drink                                      C. is drink                                      D. isn't drink
8. How often ..... you play tennis?  
A. do                                      B. are                                      C. is                                      D. play
9. Rice ..... grow in cold climates.  
A. isn't grow                                      B. don't grow                                      C. aren't grow                                      D. doesn't grow
10. I ..... a compass and a ruler in Maths lessons.  
A. am use                                      B. use                                      C. aren't use                                      D. doesn't use

**Task 7. Read the text and answer the questions. - Đọc đoạn văn và trả lời câu hỏi.**

## JOHNNATHAN'S LAST DAY

Johnnathan is a famous baker. He's hardworking and punctual. He always gets up at three o'clock every night and bakes his products. Then he has his breakfast with his wife and opens his bakery. He usually has his



favourite pear marmalade for breakfast. He has many customers till afternoon. At noon, he has lunch at home. After lunch, he leaves the bakery to his son and sleeps for about two hours. He returns to the shop and chats with his favourite customers. He's been the only baker in the town for quite a long time, and now he has many friends who shop at his bakery. This has been the same routine for almost 25 years.

Today his daily routine is not the same. This is the last day in his bakery. He's going to retire tomorrow. He is going to Hawaii with his wife next week. He has already booked his tickets. His son is going to take care of the bakery.

He normally wears white clothes, but today he's wearing a Hawaiian shirt. He always takes a short nap after lunch, but today he's having a cup of espresso with his best friend.

He's had a wonderful working life. Now, he's ready to take a new life. He wants to see new places. There's a luxury travel agency in town and they send a ship every Sunday to many different marvelous places around the world. Tonight, he's starting his journey with his wife from the harbour. They both look forward to enjoying every minute of the new life ahead.

Vocabulary:

- punctual (adj.): đúng giờ
- marmalade (n.): mứt làm từ hoa quả
- routine (n.): công việc làm hằng ngày, lệ thường

1. What time does Johnnathan wake up?

.....

2. What does he have for breakfast?

.....

3. What does he do after his nap?

.....

4. How often does the travel agency send a ship?

.....

5. Who does he go on a trip with?

.....